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Chris Cameron returns as Gladstone Region Councillor 

 
Chris Cameron is a Gladstone Region Councillor once again following a Declaration of Office that 
took place today. 
 
He replaces former Councillor, Kahn Goodluck, who resigned from his position effective 13 March 
due to personal reasons after informing Gladstone Regional Council of this decision in January. 
 
Cr Cameron first served the region as a Councillor from 2020 to 2024 and narrowly missed out re-
election in the 2024 Local Government Election, finishing as runner up (ninth position) by 15 votes as 
declared by Electoral Commission Queensland. 
 
Gladstone Region Mayor Matt Burnett said the community is fortunate to have someone with Cr 
Cameron’s experience return to the boardroom. 
 
“Chris brought extensive work and life experience to Gladstone Regional Council during his first term 
and provided plenty of valuable input around the Councillor table,” Mayor Burnett said. 
 
“I look forward to working alongside Chris again during the next three years as the entire Councillor 
group proudly plays its part in delivering positive outcomes for the Gladstone Region. 
 
“I want to thank Kahn once again on his past nine years of service to the Gladstone Region. 
 
“It has been an honour to work alongside him and wish him the best of luck in the future.” 
 
Visit www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/mayor-councillors to view Cr Chris Cameron’s profile. 
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